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The Kentucky Public School Parents and Citizens Association has a neutral position regarding the outcome of 
the Thunderbolt Windfarm development application.  

However should the development proceed it is our opinion that the developers financial contribution to the 
community should be managed by a community benefit fund rather than the Uralla Shire Council under the 
proposed VPA.  

We are concerned that the funds will not be prioritised to the communities most impacted by the development 
and that the funds will be allocated elsewhere in the LGA, or to larger projects/groups in Uralla.  

It is our opinion that due to a lack of a detailed plan or policy by Uralla Shire Council, that a community benefit 
(or similar model) would be a better outcome for the communityâ€™s most impacted by the development. 




